Chevron response re human rights concerns about its operations in Burma 

Business & Human Rights Resource Centre invited Chevron to respond to the following items:
- “Shareowner Activists Pressure Chevron for Transparency Over Payments to Burmese Regime”, Robert Kropp, Social Funds, 23 Dec 2011
http://www.socialfunds.com/news/article.cgi/article3408.html
“Shareowners Press Chevron to Acknowledge Environmental Liabilities in Ecuador”, Robert Kropp, Social Funds, 27 Dec 2011
http://dev.socialfunds.com/news/article.cgi?sfArticleId=3410  

In response, Chevron sent the following statement:
23 Jan 2012

“Through subsidiaries, Chevron maintains a minority, non-operated investment in Myanmar assets, which helps to meet Southeast Asia’s growing demand for energy. Chevron also supports health and social programs that improve the quality of life for communities in Myanmar, both within and outside the project area. 

In response to recent developments, Chevron supports the US Government’s engagement and dialogue with Myanmar, which can contribute to the economic development of the country and the welfare of its people.”

